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Learning Behaviours 
This week we  
have  
continued our 
focus on being 
cooperative.  
The focus 
next week  
focus will be  
on  
concentration,  
the children  
will be working 
hard to not be  
distracted or to 
distract others. 
We will be  
looking at how 
we can break tasks into smaller pieces 
and plan how we are going to tackle a 
challenge.

Ollie the Octopus spent his first week 
in Owen class because they have been 
working really hard on their learning  
behaviours - Well done! 

We are also pleased to announce that 
Abigail Weir has won a prize for her Brilly 
Tilly Superhero design. Well done Abigail!

Christmas Panto
The children all behaved themselves very 
well at the Pantomime this week, they all 
enjoyed the show especially the 3D part!

Christmas Dinner 
On Wednesday 12th December the  
children will be able to full Christmas of 
Roast Turkey and all the trimmings, a  
vegetarian option is also available. This 
will be an opportunity for all pupils and 
staff to enjoy a Christmas dinner together 
for the cost of £2.30.

Head Lice
We have had reports of head lice from 
parents of children in each class over the 
last week. Please ensure that you check 
your child’s hair for these unwanted  
visitors. Could we also ask that children 
with hair longer than shoulder length have 
their hair tied up, I am sure you would 
agree that prevention is better than  
having to treat hair. A range of treatments 
are available from your local pharmacy. 
More information can be found at www.
nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits 
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Monday 10th December – School Choir singing at Bradbury Care Centre •	
Wednesday 12th December - Christmas Lunch for the children•	
Thursday 13th December – School Christmas Production (4pm - 5pm)•	
Friday 14th December - Christmas Jumper Day•	
Thursday 20th December – School Christmas Party and Disco•	
Friday 21st December – Last day of the Autumn Term and Christingle Service at •	
Christ Church – 2:00pm

Log Reindeers
Fancy a log reindeer for Christmas? 
These are made by Eric Williams from 
donated logs. All of the money goes to 
the Hope House charity who look after 
sick children and their families.

You can order one at £15 each by ringing 
Eric on 01948 661851.

Mrs Jackson 
It is with deep regret that we announce 
that Mrs. Adele Jackson has decided to 
leave her post as Class Teacher.  Mrs 
Jackson wished to explore different  
opportunities and challenges moving  
forward. Mrs Jackson has worked at 
Tilstock since 2010, teaching across all 
age groups. Everyone at the school would 
like to wish her all the best for the future.
 

The Grove School
It gives us great pleasure to announce 
that The Grove School in Market  
Drayton has now officially joined the 
Marches Academy Trust, from 1st  
December. All of us at Tilstock would like 
to welcome the parents, staff and students 
to the Trust.  


